Much of mountain is still pristine 

Rutland Herald Letter to the Editor, May 27, 2004

Open letter to Robert Young, president of CVPS: 

I take exception to your description of Glebe Mountain as "hardly pristine" (Associated Press, May 6). It is true, the Magic Mountain Ski Area in Londonderry has developed a small portion at one end of the ridgeline; it is no longer pristine. Most of the 31/2-mile area that the industrial wind towers would require is still "pristine" by today's standards. Much of it has not "already been touched by human hands," as you state in the article. At your convenience, I would be delighted to tour the area with you. A tour would undoubtedly provide you with a better understanding of why so many of us are so opposed to your project. 

KELLY WICKER 

Windham 

